Republic of the Phlippines
Pepartment of Education
REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL
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Superintendent 09 SEP 2020 |

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. O™ g 2021

Corrigendum /Addendum to Division Memorandum No. 656 s. 2021 Re: Three-Phase
Reorientation on the Administration of the Philippine Informal
Reading Inventory (PHIL-IRI}

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief, CID and SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisors
All Others Concerned

1. The field is hereby informed of the additional information/correction relative to the
Division Memorandum No.656, s. 2021, entitled * Three-Phase Reorientation on
the Administration of the Philippine Informal Reading Inventory (PHIL-IRI}”, on
September 6-8, 2021.

1.1 Instead of the District Subject Specialists, The District Reading Coordinator and
District PHILIRI Coordinator both English and Filipino are expected to attend this
virtual reorientation as the former is attending another equally important virtual roll
out seminar on Teaching Grammar Communicatively in the Phillipines (TGCIP).

2. Immediate and wide dissemination of and compliance with this memorandum is

desired.
SENEN PRISCILLO P. PAULIN, CESO V
{ Schools Division Superintendent
5DS/MKP-JMA-NIR/CID/aaa

September 7, 2021

O
j o~ %A Address: Kagawasan Avenue, Capitol Area, Daro, Dumaguete City
5 f; Telephone Mos.: (035)225-2838 /2250667 f422-7644
A5 Emall Address: negros.orientat@deped.gov.ph




